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The Knights of Columbus hosted “A Knight at the Races” on September 18 in All Saints Hall.  
Everyone had a great time.  The event was also a time to have a lot of FUN, renew FRIENDSHIPS, and 
raise FUNDS for the Knights to benefit the parish community. 

The following Knights volunteered to help make the event a success:  Ray Abair, Miguel Carrion, Ken 
Gamelin, Joe Gangarosa, John Hunt, Sean Kelly, Bob MacFadden, Lou Mango, Steve Massey, Deacon 
Mike Miller, Mark Moore (and the Youth Kitchen Staff), Mike Murphy, Curtis Stevens, and John St. 
Martin.  We owe them a debt of gratitude.  Jessica Strub and the Holy Spirit Youth Ministry not only 
helped in the kitchen, they acted as the jockeys of the race horses and did a great job!  The two Hunt 
boys (Christopher and Thomas) were excellent jockeys as well. 

Marlene, Paul’s wife, sold 22 tickets to family and friends who all said they had a good time.  People 
in attendance wanted to know when the next races were going to be held! 

Thanks go out to Father Eli, Carmen West, Leonita Jempty, Abe and David, and everyone else who 
contributed to the success of the event.  We sold tickets to the several parishioners and some very 
kind donors gave money toward our efforts.  

It was approved unanimously at our last meeting that we would the Rosary before our monthly 
meetings in the All Saints Hall.  The Rosary will start at 7:00 pm.  Thanks to Sean Kelly and his efforts 
we will be hosting this very special time.  ALL ARE WELCOME!!     

  

Our prayers list includes all members and their families who have been ill or who are suffering in 
some way.  Our prayers are also with Brother Richard Marino who has suffered the loss of his wife 
Christine.  We should pray that our Brother Richard is able to lean on his faith as a Catholic man for 
support in this time of grief and personal difficulty. 

  

In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!),  

 
 
God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


